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Ref: FOI-052023-00063

Date: 16/5/23 

Address / Email:  

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000; 

Request 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust. 
We are an appointed supplier to the Workforce Alliance RM6333 – International Healthcare Professional 
Recruitment & Associated Services Framework and require the following information. 
 Please may you provide me with: 
 The name and best contact details for your Chief People Officer, Head of recruitment, international recruitment 
lead or whoever would be the primary contact responsible for the recruitment of overseas Doctors, Nurses, 
Allied Health professionals or general clinical staffing professionals. 
 Please provide the following where available. 

1. Contact name
2. Email address
3. Best contact number

Response 
To see Human Resources structure please go to the Trust’s external website Directorate structures - The Dudley 
Group NHS Foundation Trust (dgft.nhs.uk) 

Staff can be contacted by calling the hospital switchboard 01384 456111 

The address is, The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, Russells Hall Hospital, Pensnett Road, Dudley, West 
Midlands, DY1 2HQ 

E-mail addresses:- The Trust currently has the circa of 5000 staff and the release of multiple email addresses
could potentially expose the Trust to spam/phishing attacks and therefore comprise the Trusts network. In view
of this we feel this information is exempt for release under section 31 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act
as the disclosure of the information would be likely prejudice the prevention or detection of crime. To see a
structure of the Board of Directors and the areas they cover please go to Board structure - The Dudley Group
NHS Foundation Trust (dgft.nhs.uk)

Please also note :-  The Trust has a plan to phase out agency use age in order to support our financial plans and 
our patient experience. We have recruited significant numbers of additional staff and are making progress with 
reducing nursing vacancies. 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/directorate-structures/
http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/directorate-structures/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/board-structure/&data=05%7c01%7cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7c0604ecb32e4b4c311cfc08db1a60d45e%7c37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7c0%7c0%7c638132775392978529%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c3000%7c%7c%7c&sdata=VBbrCAFFNZApU/FWHlhUD04KU1E0QhbOVLo/6ZwtFrI%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/board-structure/&data=05%7c01%7cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7c0604ecb32e4b4c311cfc08db1a60d45e%7c37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7c0%7c0%7c638132775392978529%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c3000%7c%7c%7c&sdata=VBbrCAFFNZApU/FWHlhUD04KU1E0QhbOVLo/6ZwtFrI%3D&reserved=0
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust; 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at; 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

